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#2016 ARCO AREA WATER AND SEWER EXTENSION (34% - DECEMBER 2023) 

  

 

 

1. Robert Lindsay (PCD Inspector) & Jason Waldrop (UWS Superintendent) are discussing the Ninth and 
Magnolia Street water line connection. 

2. The Dynamic Duo is searching for the existing valve at the intersection of Ninth and Magnolia Street. 
3. UWS crew members working on the water service laterals along Cochran Avenue. 
4. UWS crew member performing site cleanup using a compact track loader along Franklin Avenue and 

Ninth Street.  


